
From: MeghanMacMullen 
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 11:17 AM 
Subject: Next FCZD Meeting Cancelled 
 
 
Good Morning, 
 
The next FCZD Advisory Committee (AC) meeting, scheduled for Monday, April 18, has been 
cancelled.  The County would like to attend the Reset and NEPA meetings with the Corps before the AC 
meets again.   
 
The AC will resume meetings on Monday, May 16.  See you then! 
 
Thank you, 
Meghan 
 
 
Meghan MacMullen, Administrative Assistant  
Skagit County Public Works  
Surface Water Management  
1800 Continental Place  
Mount Vernon, WA 98273  
360-336-9400 (office)  
360-336-9478 (fax)  
 
 


